
YEAR 6 HOMEWORK- 21.10.22

Enjoy making some half term memories! 

Other than keeping up with your reading, tables 

practise and our KIRFS quiz- there is no additional 

homework for half term. Have fun everyone!

Please enjoy our class playlist here!

Remember the importance of staying SAFE online. ALWAYS check with a 

grown up before using any game, device or app. For further information 

about staying safe online, visit this section of our school website.

Healthy body, healthy mind!
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Here is the link to our KIRFS quiz. 

Please submit your answers by

Thursday 3rd November.

Remember to email us pictures of lovely things you get up to over 

half term. If you would like to keep a diary of your half term

and bring it in to share with us, please do!

Email pictures to secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk

https://open.spotify.com/playlist/64uWeF5yruGaJa5CQakigG?si=9a68074ced2842f2
http://www.keaschool.org.uk/website/keeping_safe/555711
https://freeonlinesurveys.com/s/MQ8lhOFT

